
 

 

 

Memo No.  985/BPE/2015                                                                             Date – 30/06/2015 

 

NOTICE  

I am directed to request all the Heads of the D. El. Ed. Institutions to release the 

students of second year D. El. Ed. Course of session 2013-2015 in the afternoon on 

30/06/2015. 

In this connection I am also directed to request you to start the classes of the second 

year of the session 2014-2016 from July, 2015. For this, the first year students of 2014-2016 

session may be admitted provisionally to the second year of the Two Year D. El. Ed. Course 

(Face to face/ Regular Mode). 

Notification regarding the holding of the D. El. Ed. Part – I and Part – II Examination, 

2015 for the session 2014-2016 and 2013-2015 respectively shall be issued shortly. 

  
 (Dr. R. C. Bagchi) 
 Secretary 
 
Memo. No. 985/1(328)/BPE/2015                          Date:  30.06.2015 
 

Copy forwarded for information and necessary action to: 
 

1. The Secretary to the Govt. of West Bengal, School Education Department, Bikash 
Bhavan, 6th floor, Salt Lake, Kolkata – 700 091. 

2. The Commissioner of School Education, West Bengal, Bikash Bhavan, 7th floor, Salt 
Lake, Kolkata – 700 091. 

3. Chairperson, District Primary School Council (All District) 
4. The District Inspector of Schools (PE), All District. 
5. The Principal/Lecturer-in-Charge/Lecturer, All DIETs/Govt./Govt. Sponsored/Govt. 

Aided and Self Finances Private P.T.T.Is. 
     

  
 Secretary 

West Bengal Board of Primary Education 
Acharya Prafulla Chandra Bhavan, DK  7/1, Sector  II, Bidhannagar, Kolkata 700091 

 2321 1201   2321 1202, 2359 8099, 2359 8135, 2334 8983 
 secretary.wbbpe@gmail.com & secretarywbbpe.ptt i@gmail.com 
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